
From: Chambers - Catanzariti VP  

Sent: Thursday, 27 July 2017 3:06 PM 

To: Kara Sheehan 
Cc: Paul Dugan; Justin Bourke (jlbourke@vicbar.com.au); Gillian Walker 

(gwalker@murraychambers.com.au); Brent.Ferguson@aigroup.com.au; Chris.mossman@mk.com.au; 
Emma Macdougal; Genevieve Vaccaro; Jason.donnelly@nwlawyers.com.au; KPearsall@nff.org.au; 

Louise Houlihan ; Kylie Dunn; roushan.walsh@nat.awu.net.au; Ruchi.Bhatt@aigroup.com.au; 

SMcKinnon@nff.org.au; Stephen Crawford; stephen.smith@aigroup.com.au; 
Tass.Angelopoulos@nwlawyers.com.au; AMOD 

Subject: RE: AM2016/25 – 4 yearly review of modern awards - Horticulture Award 2010 

 
Dear Parties, 
 
We confirm receipt of the below correspondence. 
 
The Full Bench has acceded to this request. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Josh Martin 
Associate to Vice President Catanzariti AM 
 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel: (02) 9308 1966 
 
chambers.catanzariti.vp@fwc.gov.au 
 
Level 10, 80 William Street 
East Sydney NSW 2011 
 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
 
 
From: Kara Sheehan [mailto:ksheehan@nuw.org.au]  
Sent: Thursday, 27 July 2017 2:44 PM 

To: Chambers - Catanzariti VP 

Cc: Paul Dugan; Justin Bourke (jlbourke@vicbar.com.au); Gillian Walker 
(gwalker@murraychambers.com.au); Brent.Ferguson@aigroup.com.au; Chris.mossman@mk.com.au; 

Emma Macdougal; Genevieve Vaccaro; Jason.donnelly@nwlawyers.com.au; KPearsall@nff.org.au; 
Louise Houlihan ; Kylie Dunn; roushan.walsh@nat.awu.net.au; Ruchi.Bhatt@aigroup.com.au; 

SMcKinnon@nff.org.au; Stephen Crawford; stephen.smith@aigroup.com.au; 

Tass.Angelopoulos@nwlawyers.com.au 
Subject: RE: AM2016/25 – 4 yearly review of modern awards - Horticulture Award 2010 

 
Dear Vice President,  
 
The NUW requests a variation of the directions issued which require closing submissions to be filed 
by midday tomorrow. We will request that the time for filing of closing submissions be extended for all 
parties until 10am Monday 31 July 2017.  
 
We have sought the consent of the other parties, and have been advised that the Mitolo parties, the 
AWU, the NFF and AI Group do not object to the request.  
 
Regards,  
 
Kara Sheehan | National Industrial Officer 
National Union of Workers 
833 Bourke Street, Docklands VIC 3008 
Tel: (03) 9287 1811 | Mob: 0438 534 769 | Fax: (03) 9287 1717 
Email: ksheehan@nuw.org.au  
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